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LD 2283
I do not support LD 2283 - An Act to Enact the Crisis Intervention Order Act to 
Protect the Safety of the Public as written. 
Information was available with medical concerns from co-workers and family. Robert
Card would have been stopped if the Sheriff's Department had done its job. He stated 
his intention. 
I do support the Yellow Flag Laws. 


